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The Archbishop of Canterbury's 
Assistant for Ecumenical Affairs 

CJH / AFT 

Lambeth Palace 
London SE l 7 JU 

TO ANGLICAN MEMBERS OF ARCIC-II 

Canon 
The Revd/Christopher Hill 
Telephone : 01-9284880 

June 1983 

It g ives me great pleasure t o write to you to tell 
you tha t t he membership of the new Angli can - Roman Catholic 
International Commission will be jointly announced in 
London on the 13th June - just over a year since the 
historic meeting between the Archbishop of Canterbury 
and Pope John Paul II in Canterbury Cathedral and 
immediately a fter a planni ng meeting between the Co­
Chairmen, Co-Secretaries, the Secretary-General of the 
Angl ican Cons ultative Council and representation from 
t he Va t i can Secretariat for Promoting Christian Unity 
( 9t h-10 t h J une) . Mgr. Richard Stewart and I will be 
wri ti ng to you about this preparatory meeting shortly. 

In the meantime I would ask you to keep the 
membe r ship of the new Commission c onfident i al till the 
13th of th is month. After this there i s no discouragement 
t o giving in t e rviews or to making known y our membership 
in wha tever way is appropriate - especia lly the official 
i nforma tion channels of your Province . I enclose the 
lis t of members. 

For yo ur own prepa ration for the fir;,t meeting I 
a lso e nclose a copy of the wo rking agenda jointly 
agree d in Rome l as t November, together with some 
' agr eed no t es ' upon i t compiled at the same time . These 
will al s o be use ful if questions are put to you a bout 
t he work of the Commiss ion . But they should not be 
g iven to t he pre s s or media directly. Th e y maywe ll 
be modi fied by the Commis s ion itse lf as i t begins its 
work. I a l so e nclos e a personal a rticle on the ne w 
Commis s i o n wh i ch will appea r in the Ox ford Diocesan 
Magazine nex t mon th . Th i s c a n be used in a ny way 
you wish - but it is not an 'official' t e xt . 

Fi na lly , with this letter you wi ll f i nd ano th e r f r om 
th e Re vd . George Br a und , OGS, Ecume n i c a l Sec r e t a r y o f the 
Ang l ican Cons ul ta t i ve Counci l, a bout t r ave l to Venice . 

I mus t fina lly a po logize tha t the a nnouncement o f 
ARCI C-II i s s ome what del aye d . I hop e thi s ha s no t 
been too great a n inconveni ence f or you. 

I genuinely g r eat ly look fo r wa rd t o seeing you 
in Ve n i c e , a nd, a s I no ted ear lier, will be wr i t i ng 
t o you aga i n in th e nea r futur e t o t e ll yo u o f the 
pro posa ls o f t he j o int plan ning meet ing . 
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